
 

 

TITLE VI POLICY STATEMENT AND NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

It is the policy of the Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) to ensure that 
no person shall, on the ground of race, color, national origin, Limited English Proficiency, sex, age, 
or disability, (and low-income, where applicable), be excluded from participation in, be denied 
the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any CAMPO programs and 
activities, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 
1987, and other pertinent nondiscrimination authorities.  
 
If you feel you have been subjected to discrimination, you may file a complaint. Allegations  
of discrimination should be promptly reported to CAMPO’s Title VI Coordinator. 
 

Bonnie Parker  
1 Fenton Main Street, Suite 201 
Cary, NC 27511 
(984) 542-3604 
Bonnie.Parker@campo-nc.us 

 


